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PRECINCT MEETING





NORTH BONDI





wednesday 24 February 2010


 7PM – 9PM


ST ANNE’S CHURCH, Corner Blair & Mitchell Streets


Access to the Church Hall is via Oakley Road.














Agenda


Welcome


Hugh Bamford Sub-Depot proposal presentation by Tony Reed- General Manager, Waverley Council


Previous minutes and matters arising


Police report


Development Applications


Traffic report


General Business


Next meeting


THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL WELCOME!








Support your precinct and have your say in the community





WARD COUNCILLORS


John Wakefield (ALP) �Phone 9130 2373�Email johnw@waverley.nsw.gov.au


Dominic Wy Kanak (Greens)�Phone 9369 8027�Email dominick@waverley.nsw.gov.au


Joy Clayton (Lib.) �Phone 9130 8430 Mobile 0409 308 430�Email �HYPERLINK "mailto:joyc@waverley.nsw.gov.au"�joyc@waverley.nsw.gov.au�














Do you need to renew your parking permit?





Remember that Waverley Council’s Customer Service Centre has moved from Council Chambers to brand new premises at �55 Spring Street, Bondi Junction.


Come in to make payments (including rates), apply for or renew a parking permit, lodge a development application or make general building enquiries.





Phone 9369 8000


www.waverley.nsw.gov.au




















Waverley Council’s Environmental Services has a lot to offer…


          Get involved in 2010!


Movie nights, green trivia, fabulous free workshops, programs to help you save money, tree planting days, advice and much more!





Consider planting native trees and learn how to save water and energy, reduce waste, travel sustainably and make the most of great government rebates. 





Workshops include natural baby care, green renting, permaculture and making sustainable homes. 





For a full list of workshops and events see our online Greenwave Calendar at www.waverley.nsw.gov.au, call us on 9369 8000 or email environment@waverley.nsw.gov.au














